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Reminders
● Show and Tell - A Winter Scarf

○ All students are invited to bring in a 

winter scarf on Friday, 12/1 that we will 

use during our St. Nick Night 

performance later that evening. 

● Uniform Reminder - Winter Weather Gear
○ I appreciate so many families sending in 

warm coats, hats,  and gloves as the 

weather has turned quite frosty! It is so 

helpful to have a coat available for 

students to wear in the event of colder 

temperatures and rainy days.

What We’re Learning

Note from Mrs. Monks
November 27 - December 1, 2023

Hello Kindergarten Families! Each day this week we will be 

practicing for our St. Nick Night Performance. It has been so 

wonderful to see the childrens’ excitement and joy with 

participating in this special St. Madeleine Sophie tradition!

Reading

Math

Writing

Social Studies

Religion

● Identify Topic and Central 

Idea

● Describe Characters

● Lesson 1A + B: 

Observations of the 

Daytime Sky

“Rejoice in Hope, Persevere in Prayer”

Science

● Lesson 2: What is a 

Neighborhood?

Upcoming Events
● Friday, 12/1 - St. Nick Night @ 6:00 p.m.

○ Students in Grades PK-4 will sing 
Christmas songs, and lead us in a group 
sing along in the Church before hot 
chocolate and cookies. Please send  a 
winter scarf to school on Friday so we 
can use it for our song!

● Monday, 12/4 - Friday 12/15 - Advent Prayer 
Circle Begins!

○ During the season of Advent, we as a 
whole school will gather every morning 
at 8:30 a.m. for a daily prayer service in 
the courtyard. If you could please try to 
have your student arrive on time at 8:30 
so they can participate each morning, 
I’d greatly appreciate it!

● Identify, Count, and Make 

Numbers to 18, 19, 20

● Letter Sounds: Consonants 

r /r/ and f /f/

● Sight Words: ran, he, she

● Identify Initial Sounds

● Chapter 9: God Gives Us 

Neighbors

Module 3 Week 2

Module 3 Week 2

Weather and Sky

Unit 3: God Gives Us 
Loving People

Chapter 2: Our World

Chapter 3: Numbers 
Beyond 10



Kindergarten Thanksgiving Feast
Thank you so much to the parents who brought in supplies and for those 

who volunteered their time! We are so grateful for you!



Happy Thanksgiving from the 
Kindergarten Turkeys!


